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6. The amendment adds an additional $2,320,230.77 to the original

contract amount of $1,800,000, bringing the total contract amount to

$4,120,230.77.  Funding in the amount of $426,656.93 has been

approved in the FY 2021-22 Budget, and $447,989.78 will be

requested in the FY 2022-23 Budget. Funding of $1,445,584.06 will be

requested in FY 2023-24 through FY 2025-26 Budgets. 

7. The cost of the contract will be funded by the Portland Water Bureau

and Bureau of Environmental Services. These costs have been

included in each of the bureau’s financial plans and budgets.

NOW, THEREFORE, the Council directs:

A. That the City of Portland’s Chief Procurement Officer is authorized to

execute on behalf of the City an amendment to Contract No.

30005678 with N. Harris Computer Corporation, substantially in

accordance with Exhibit A, to extend the term for an additional five

years and increase funding in the amount of $2,320,230.77, bringing

the total contract amount to $4,120,230.77.

B. The Mayor and Auditor are hereby authorized to draw and deliver

checks chargeable to the Water Fund when demand is presented

and approved by the proper authorities.

Documents and Exhibits

 Exhibit A
 (172.73 Kb)

An ordinance when passed by the Council shall be signed by the Auditor. It

shall be carefully filed and preserved
in the custody of the Auditor (City

Charter Chapter 2 Article 1 Section 2-122)

Passed by Council 

September 22, 2021

Auditor of the City of Portland

Mary Hull Caballero

Impact Statement

 Impact Statement (27.11 Kb)

Budget Office Financial Impact Analysis

No material fiscal impact. This ordinance extends a contract with a Water

Bureau vendor for an additional 5 years and associated costs are built into

the bureau’s rate forecast. Because this is a known cost there will be no

impact to future water rates as a result of this contract extension. 

Agenda Items

678 Regular Agenda in September 15, 2021 Council Agenda

Passed to second reading

https://www.portland.gov/council/agenda/2021/9/15
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